
TOWN OF SPRINGDALE 
PUBLIC HEARING  

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO  
MUNICIPAL PLAN AND DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS 

 
Springdale Town Council has adopted amendments to its Municipal Plan and Development 
Regulations to rezone approximately 3.6 hectares of land on the west side of Boyle’s Hill in 
the vicinity of Maple Street from RESIDENTIAL to RURAL to allow for the expansion of a 
mineral working site. 
 
A Public Hearing to consider objections or other representations on the amendments will 
be held at the Springdale Town Office at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, July 2, 2024. The draft 
amendments will be available for viewing at the Town Office during normal office hours and on 
the Town’s website - www.townofspringdale.ca.   
 
Anyone who wishes to comment on the amendments shall submit to the Town a written 
statement or email outlining their objection or other representation. If no submission is 
received by 3:00 p.m., Friday, June 28, the Public Hearing may be cancelled. 
 

For more information or to submit your comments, please contact: 
Town of Springdale 

Jason Sparkes, CAO/Town Manager 
 P.O. Box 57, Springdale, NL A0J 1T0 

Ph (709) 673-3439 
Email: info@townofspringdale.ca 

 
Site of Proposed Amendment 

 

http://www.townofspringdale.ca/

